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The Salem Township Board of Trustees met on March 9, 2021 in regular session at the Salem Township Fire Station 

Conference Room for the purpose of transacting the business of the Township.  Trustee Susan Ramsey called the 

meeting to order at 7:00pm with Trustees Heath Kilburn and Ralph Blanton present.  Mrs. Ramsey led all those present 

in the pledge to the flag.  
 

Others present:  Greg Gatman, Bob Stewart, Bob Glancy and Marla Kilburn 
 

Meeting Minutes:   

The trustees read the minutes from the February 23, 2021 meeting.  Mr. Kilburn made a motion to approve the minutes.  

Mr. Blanton seconded the motion.   

Vote:  Mr. Blanton – yea  Mrs. Ramsey - yea    Mr. Kilburn – yea 

 

Fire Department:  Assistant Fire Chief Moenster 

• Presented two bids for mowing at the fire department.  Mr. Blanton made a motion to accept the bid from 

Christman Outdoor Designs.  Mr.  Kilburn seconded the motion.   

Vote:  Mr. Blanton – yea  Mrs. Ramsey - yea    Mr. Kilburn – yea 
 

Zoning:  None   
 

Guest comments:  Bob Stewart brought to the attention of the trustees the amount of trash along Waynesville Rd.  Mr. 

Blanton said that he would contact the Warren County liter program about it.  
 

Cemetery updates:  None   
 

Trustee Ralph Blanton reported: 

• Tire Recycle Event dates for Turtlecreek Township is April 10, 2021 and Wayne Township is April 24, 2021 

• Gheils Carrol Rd – update - Contacted Greg Carmack of the Warren County Engineers office and he said the 

Speed limit on any township road is 55MPH unless posted otherwise.  He asked the County to do a speed study 

on Gheils Carrol Rd for us 

• Niche’s update –  

o City of Lebanon was put in in 1996.  They have sold 26 of them mostly in the past two years.  Their cost 

is $1,400 each   

o Goshen put theirs in 2020.  They have had no sales to date.  Their cost is $1,200 each and that includes 

etching 

o The one located in Bellbrook is new and has a total of 40 niches to sell  

Mr. Blanton suggested that they all keep looking into this idea before they make any decisions.  Everyone agreed.   

• 2000 International truck needs repairs 

• F550 needs repairs  

 

Trustee Susan Ramsey reported: 

• Warren County Sheriff Sims will be at the March 23rd meeting to discuss the 2020 Annual report.   

• Asked Assistant Fire chief if he knew if the heat pump had been repaired.  He said that Rick’s Heating and Cooling 

is scheduled to install the replacement.     

 

Fiscal Business:   Mrs. VonHolle, Fiscal Officer was not present.  Mrs. Ramsey presented on her behalf 

• Presented the trustees with bills that are ready for payment.  Mr. Kilburn made a motion to approve to pay the 

bills as presented.  Mr. Blanton seconded the motion.   

Vote:  Mr. Blanton – yea  Mrs. Ramsey – yea  Mr. Kilburn – yea 
 

• Adjournment:  With no further business to come before the board, Mr. Kilburn made a motion to adjourn the 

meeting at 7:36pm.  Mr. Blanton seconded the motion.   

Vote:  Mr. Blanton – yea  Mrs. Ramsey – yea  Mr. Kilburn – yea 


